
        News and events              

          Thursday 19th December 

 

Dear parents, 

We have had a lovely last week in school with lots of 

Christmas festivities. The children enjoyed watching Scrooge 

yesterday afternoon and a fantastic Christmas lunch today.  For 

those of you who have children in KS1 and Early years, we 

hope you enjoyed the wriggly nativity.  I want to say a HUGE 

thank you to all the children that took part, the singing was 

fabulous. 

 

Another HUGE thank you to the FOWAS team for organising the 

Christmas party, it was a real success and I have been 

informed that the raised approximitly £200. 

 

I hope you all had a chance to read our OFSTEAD report that 

we received yesterday.  My staff and I are very thrilled that we 

are now out of special measures and so close to being good.  I 

am grateful to every member of staff, they have worked 

extremely hard in the last two years and pulled together as a 

team to make the school what it is today.  

I have received notification from Wiltshire Council that the 

diversion of the footpath has been agreed and the work will 

commence after Christmas, which is a relief for all of us. We 

would like to thank Mrs Pike (the landowner) for allowing us to 

divert the footpath. 

 

A reminder that we have our Christmas Church service tomorrow 

at 9.30am and all are welcome to join us and school finishes 

at 1.15pm 

 

I hope you have a very joyful and peaceful Christmas and a 

happy New Year. 

Mrs Huxham  

Important dates for 

your diary 

20th Dec – Christmas 

service in church 9.30am 

 20th Dec – END OF TERM 

– FINISH AT 1.15pm 

 7th Jan – Term starts 

Recipients of this week’s certificates were: 

Josie Rooney, Hayden Chalk-Tucker, Rose Stower 

Draper, Alexander Foo, Holly Turner, Thomas 

Hannaford, Maia Hobbs and Alexa Lux 

 

 

 

 


